
Long Valley Middle School​ 51 West Mill Road, Long Valley, New Jersey 07853 
 
Mr. Mark S. Ippolito, Principal ​ Phone: 908-876-3434 
Mr. Michael Mirabella, Assistant Principal ​ Fax: 908-876-3436 
 
April 2, 2024 
 
 
Dear LVMS Families,  
 
As we move closer to the final quarter of the 2023-24 school year, with the continued goal of making 
improvements to Long Valley Middle School, we would like to gather the perspectives of our LVMS 
Panthers. To that end, we welcome their feedback via submission of a student "Climate, Culture, and 
PAWS Survey."   This survey has been developed by the LVMS Administration, with the assistance of our 
Guidance Department, and a select group of teacher leaders.  A goal of this survey is to provide us with 
basic information about the students’ current experiences at LVMS, and to gather ideas from students that 
might enhance their middle school experience and opportunities in the future. The survey considers 
several topics dealing generally with LVMS life; survey items ask students to contribute their thoughts 
using scaled responses ranging from “Strongly Disagree” to “Strongly Agree”.   

Topics included in the survey are as follows: 

●​ LVMS Clubs & Activities 
●​ Extracurricular Activities 
●​ LVMS Sports 
●​ School Climate 
●​ School Community & Peers 

●​ Academics Reflection 
●​ Technology Available to Students 
●​ PAWS / We Are PANTHERS! Program 

Feedback 

 
Please CLICK HERE for a PDF Copy of this survey for your review.   This survey will be given to 
students the week of April 15, 2024, with submissions being made electronically.  We look forward to 
receiving results from our students so we can continue to build upon our positive academic environment 
and offer our students the best experiences through their middle school years. 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s guidance counselor.  
Additionally, if you do not want your child to participate in this survey, you may complete an opt-out form 
by CLICKING HERE.    

As always, thank you for your partnership and commitment to making LVMS a great place! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark S. Ippolito ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Michael Mirabella 
LVMS Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ LVMS Asst. Principal 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CODhTJdKcG7qBzXUjf1GrW-RT04v4ZfD/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRYXH4Om1Y83o7bZa8zrW0pC2_dU__7ibQWzS3DrQG7f62Wg/viewform

